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Pets
IN YOUR HOME

Why call? 

Some dogs can be very territorial and may not  
like it when our staff and contractors visit. 
Because of this our staff or contactors won’t come 
onto the property or into your home if your dog is 
not secure.

We don’t want this to happen as there might be 
important or urgent work we need to do at your 
home to keep it warm, dry and safe.

If you need more information on how to secure 
your dog please contact your local SPCA or have 
a chat your tenancy manager.

Making it safe for when we visit 
Don’t forget if your pet is a dog we will need 
you to secure it.  

By secure we mean:

 • put your dog in your car/truck and lock the doors. 
Make sure you wind the window down enough so 
your dog has fresh air

 • put your dog on a leash and under the control of  
a responsible person, not a young child

 • put your dog on a chain in a way that the chain 
cannot loosen or break. For example a fence post, 
a dog run or a tree trunk. Don’t use door knobs, 
stakes in the ground or things that can be moved

 • put your dog in a room/garage/shed that you can 
lock and secure your dog with a lead to a piece 
of furniture that will not move . Remember to let 
your kids know so they do not unlock the door 
and take the dog off the lead

 • take your dog for a walk on a leash while our  
staff are at your home

For more information on having a pet at your  
Kāinga Ora home visit our web page  
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